
 

 

Dear friend, greetings to you!  

 

On behalf of all the citizens of Taipei, I sincerely welcome your visit to our home.   

 

Taipei is among the most modern of cities, and is simultaneously a deeply cultured city with a rich 

history, and regales visitors with its splendidly diverse ecological scenery. Our clean and comforta-

ble Taipei Metro system will bring you on excursions to explore Taipei’s famed local snacks and en-

joy the gourmet delights at our many Michelin-recommended restaurants. Integrated with special 

themed tours of diversified character,  unforgettable memories are guaranteed for yourself and all 

other guests. And of utmost importance is the warmhearted, kind, and courteous character of the 

people here, always ready and willing to help friends who have come to visit from lands around the 

globe. We welcome you to come personally experience Taipei’s fine foods, scenery, and virtues, en-

joying the charms of this unique city and its people. 

 

The world is still being impacted by the Covid-19 pandemic, and Taiwan’s resilience and successful 

pandemic prevention experience has brought us attention and greater understanding around the globe. 

Taipei City continues in its drive to create a safe and secure MICE environment, strengthening our 

MICE safe travel reception service chain and actively engaging in exchanges with international or-

ganizations such as the ICCA, UIA, and Hybrid City Alliance. This has made the city a trusted MICE 

destination for our esteemed guests. My wholehearted expectation is that you will fall in love with 

Taipei City, as I am, and will depart with cherished memories of an unforgettable travel experience. 

And my hope is that you will also choose to come back to Taipei City for your next trip.  

 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 Wen-je Ko   
 

Taipei City Mayor 


